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F A L L   C L A S S E S 

held in person 

633 Old Homestead Highway, Swanzey   

Wednesday evenings 

5:30-7:00 

9/13    For parents of 4-5 year olds 

  9/27   For parents of 3-4 year olds 

10/11   For parents of 2-3 year olds 

11/1   For parents of 1-2 year olds 

11/15   For parents of 0-1 year olds 

 

To register online for these 

free classes, please scan this 

QR code: 

 

For more information, please 

call 357-2042 or email: 

Beth Audette   baudette@mrsd.org 

Lynn Speckman   lspeckman@mrsd.org 

 

The McKinney-Vento Act 
Ensuring the educational rights of                  

students experiencing homelessness 

 
 

If you are in a temporary housing situation 

due to loss of housing or economic hardship, 

or a similar reason, you may be able to receive 

help for your child through a federal law 

called the McKinney-Vento Act. 

 

For more information,                                              

please call our office                                                 

at 603-357-2042. 

 

 

 

Be on the lookout for a zippered mesh bag of 

math supplies coming home.  These are for 

your children to keep, courtesy of Title I funds.  

They contain the same tools that the students 

are using in our new math program called 

Illustrated Math.  They will be handy for doing 

homework and when your children come 

home from school, you can say, “Show me 

what you did in math today,” and they can 

demonstrate hands-on with these plentiful 

math resources. 
 

 

 

Executive Functioning  

 

Skills that help you get things done 

 
 

 

 

 

Have you ever noticed that some people seem 

to be super organized, excellent at planning, 

and always have their work completed on 

time?  You may think that they are naturally 

talented, but the truth is that anyone can learn 

and develop these skills.  

This year, this column 

will be devoted to tips 

and activities to help 

improve executive 

functioning skills.  Here’s 

a quick tip:  Make a to-do 

list at the end of each day.  Then, in the 

morning, you’ll know just where to begin. 
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